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Office of the Dean

January 28, 1992

Ms. Doris L. Sassower

Director, Ninth Judicial Committee
Box 70, Gedney Station

White Plains, New York 10605-6554

Dear Doris:

Thank you for your letter about my nomination to be
president of the Association of the Bar of the City of New York.
If elected to the term which begins on May 26, I plan to continue
to speak out as strongly as I can on issues of government ethics,
in particular, the issues identified by the New York State
Commission on Government Integrity. At the present time, I co-
chair with Cyrus Vance a Citizens Coalition which is promoting
the passage of ethics legislation by the New York State
Legislature. I would certainly be happy to meet with you after
May 26 to discuss the issues of government ethics reform and the
role of the Association.

Sincerely,

’___S.L,

John D. Feerick

The Jesuit University of New York City




